
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

While your children are at home at this time, we have opened up the AR system to allow 

children to take quizzes during the hours of 08:30 and 16:30.  You will need to use the 

following URL to access the school AR account and your child/children will need their usual 

login and password to sign into their account.  

 https://ukhosted36.renlearn.co.uk/1947208 

It is advised that your children complete quizzes unaided. If you wish to support your child, 

you can do so in the following ways: 

 Discuss the book with your child as the book is being read 

 Ask your child to read the question aloud 

 Re-word questions for your child, if necessary 

 Ask your child which answers are not correct 

 

If your child/children have many books of their own at home, they can check on the 

following website https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/ to see if they are on the AR system.  They 

can for now, read and quiz books out of their current reading range. 

 

I hope the children will continue to enjoy their reading and having access to AR reading at 

home. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Syrett 

https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/

